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TITLE: University of Hawaii at Manoa Letter of Intent to Add the Hawaiian 
Fields to their Bachelor’s of Education Educator Secondary 
Preparation Program and Post-baccalaureate Program 

 
 
 
The Hawaii Teacher Standards Board accepts the Letter of Intent from the 
University of Hawaii at Manoa College of Education to add the existing license 
field of Hawaiian Language Immersion 6-12 in its Master of Education in 
Teaching Program to its Bachelor of Education in Secondary Education and 
Post-baccalaureate Program educator preparation programs. 
 
The Executive Director or her designee will conduct a virtual program review 
after program’s report is submitted.  
 
After Board approval, these programs may recommend candidates for the 
following additional license field: 
 
Hawaiian Language Immersion 6-12 
 
As this field is also named Kaiaʻōlelo-Kaiapuni Hawaiʻi 6-12, the program may 
also use the new field name in recommending candidates. 
 
A memorandum will be sent to the unit informing them of the Board’s acceptance 
of the Letter of Intent. 
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